
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

It’s hard to believe I am writing my last Beechwood Bulletin of the academic year. Another 
year seems to have just whizzed by in school. Over the last week our Year 6 pupils have  
enjoyed a fantastic leavers event and an emotional leavers assembly. All children have also 
enjoyed a visit from our local ice cream van today.  
 

A huge thank you to our wonderful PTA who work tirelessly to raise money for the school. In 
recent weeks the PTA have made a very generous donation towards the year 6 leavers party 
and contributed towards the ice creams the children received today.  A special mention must 
go to Alison Husbands and Wendy Mead who are stepping down from their roles at the end 
of term, having held the reins of the PTA for the last four years. We cannot thank you enough 
for all you have done.  
 

It really is such a pleasure and privilege to be the headteacher at Beechwood Primary School. 
I am so proud of how much the children have achieved this year. Yet again, it has been      
wonderful to work with such a dedicated and amazing staff team, local governing body and 
Academy trust. I would like to thank every one of them for everything they have done this 
year.  Everyone has worked so hard to provide the very best learning experiences for the 
children.   
 

At the end of the week we say goodbye to a few members of staff; Mr Compton and Miss 
Craig, who are leaving us to take up new positions at different schools. We also say goodbye 
to Miss Keegan who has been teaching in Foundation Stage and Miss B Soutter who has been 
working in our after school club.  Finally we are also saying farewell to Mrs Cowen, our school 
business manager, who will be taking up a position in the Frays Academy Trust central team. I 
am sure you will join me in extending your sincere thanks for everything they have done for 
the children and school during their time with us, and wish them all the very best in the    
future. I know they will be fantastic. They have all made such an impact here at Beechwood 
and we will miss them a great deal.  
 

Finally, I would like to extend my sincere thanks, both personally and on behalf of the school 
team, to you for your ongoing support. I place a huge importance on the partnership we have 
with you as parents/ guardians. To all our children and families moving on at the end of the 
year; we would like to wish you and your child(ren) every success for the future. I hope you 
leave us with some wonderful memories and a happy smile. It has been a real pleasure to be 
part of your child’s learning journey.  
 

For everyone returning to us after the summer holidays, I look forward  to seeing you back on 
Wednesday 6th September, when the new term begins for the children.   
 

Wishing you all a very relaxing and enjoyable summer break.  
Kind regards,   

                                    

Miss S E Hunter, Headteacher 
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Attendance  
 
 

Our minimum attendance target is 96.5%. Please help us to  
ensure your child receives the best education by attending school 
regularly and being on time.  
  

Our whole school attendance for the week commencing 10th July  
was  92.9% which is below our target.  

 

 

ATTENDANCE AWARD 
The class with the best attendance across 
the whole school last week was       
Woodpeckers with 98% attendance.  
Well done Woodpeckers! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Useful links: 
 Term Dates 2023.24 
https://beechwoodprimaryschool.com/
wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2023-2024
-Term-Dates.pdf 
 School Dinner Menu 
https://caterlinkltd.co.uk/school/
wokingham-borough-council/ 
 Parking Permit 
https://beechwoodprimaryschool.com/
wp-content/uploads/2020/09/2020-
Parking-Permit.pdf 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Please note the deadline is 24th July for 
ordering school uniform from School 
Trends to ensure delivery by September.   

NOTICEBOARD 

 
 

 

Goodbyes and Thank Yous 
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Over the last week at Beechwood………………… 
 
Foundation Stage  have had a great end of term. The children had a fantastic 'Beach Day', where they enjoyed paddling in the 'sea', building 
sandcastles, surfing and playing beach volleyball They also enjoyed listening to our Grandparents' experiences of their seaside holidays. 
Thank you to those of you who contributed. It was wonderful to see old photos and hear their tales.   On behalf of all of the adults, we 
want to say what a brilliant class you have been Butterflies and we will miss you so much!. We can't wait to hear about your adventures in 
Year 1! Thank you also to the parents who have given up their time to volunteer on trips or in the classroom or have given special talks. 
Without your support,  all the amazing experiences and trips wouldn't have happened this year. We wish you and your families a super 
summer and don't forget to wave to us when you're back in September!  
 
Year 1 have been reflecting on all the learning they have done in Year 1. They have been talking about how to cope with changes and how 
exciting it is to be moving up to Year 2! They are all looking forward to their new classes. Mrs Nicol and Miss O'Malley are so proud of how 
hard they have worked this year and wish them every success in Year 2.   
 
Year 2 have been finishing off their unit on Castles by remembering everything they have learnt so far and writing a fact file about them. In 
Science they have been looking at parts of a seed to complete our unit on plants. Hedgehogs loved doing their class assembly on Monday, 
what a great year we have all had in year 2! 
 
Year 3  have been having fun creating our own maze projects on scratch, using their coding knowledge to create a moving maze game. In 
English they have been writing poetry about their time in year 3.  In DT, they have evaluated their Greek pots.  Finally they have been    
reflecting on our time in year 3, thinking about what they have enjoyed learning about and what they are looking forward to in year 4!  
 
Year 4 have been completing their final maths unit on position and direction. In English they have been reading and writing poetry, and 
answering inferential questions in Guided Reading. They  have been listening and joining in with jazz music in their music lessons and    
comparing the history of the development of Birmingham and Blackpool in geography. As the year draws to a close, they will be having a 
huge tidy up and bringing most of their exercise books home.  
  
Year 5  have started their final maths unit in calculating volume and in English they have finished reading Macbeth - they loved learning 
about the twists throughout the plot and are now moving onto some drama and script writing. In history, they have learned about how 
Reading would have looked towards the end of the Tudor Era and reflected on what we would have experienced had we visited the town 
on a market day. Year 5 would like to send a massive "thank you" for all your support throughout what has been an exciting year.   
 
Year 6  have spent the week rehearsing their leaver's assembly (and making their teachers and teaching assistants feel very emotional 
about them leaving!). They are looking forward to a water fight on Thursday and their final day of primary school on Friday. Please bring a 
white shirt to be signed on Friday!  

 

House Points 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Brilliant Bananas who collected the most tokens over the past two weeks 

Outstanding  
Oranges 
226 

 Amazing  
Apples 
172 

 Super  
Strawberries  
209 

 Brilliant  
Bananas 
245 

 

Dates for your diary:  
 
 
Friday 21st July                                             - End of term 1.10-1.30pm  
 
Friday 1st to Tuesday 5th September - In service days (school closed) 
 
Wednesday 6th September   - Start of Pupil Term 
 
Monday 23rd—Friday 27th October - Half Term 
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